
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Whittingham Primary School,
Welcome to the Headteacher’s Blog this week. 
As always, Mr Charlton or I are contactable on Gate Duty each morning, during the day in the office- 
01665574222 or directly by email (please do not use any other email as there may be a delay in your email 
getting to me as it does not go directly to me) -
 belinda.athey@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Best wishes,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Friday 24th November 2023
Multiple page issue.

‘Hand in hand together we 
will become resilient, 

respectful and responsible 
citizens of our community 

and the wider world.’

Keeping Safe Online - 
Are you watching TV? Or is the TV watching YOU?  As internet-enabled 
televisions become the norm, this week’s #WakeUpWednesday guide has some 
useful #OnlineSafety tips to help parents ensure their children are viewing safely 
Download >> https://bit.ly/47w5VD5

Rota Kids latest idea - 

Clubs - Early Bird, Monday ASC and Tuesday 
night late club will be definitely continuing 
after Christmas . I am just checking with staff 
who deliver clubs on all the other evenings if 
they are still able to do this as they give their 
time on a voluntary basis. I will have an answer 
by next week and will let you know.

Christmas Lunch - 
Mrs Arkle does an absolutely amazing job of cooking Christmas Lunch for the whole school from scratch each year. To enable 

her to do this we have 2 separate lunch days.
On Tuesday 19th December Early Years and Class 1 children will  wear their own choice of clothes and have their Christmas 

Dinner.
 On this day we ask for Class 2 and 3 to bring in a packed lunch and wear school uniform as usual. 
On Wednesday 20th December Class 2 and 3 will have their Christmas Dinner while wearing their own choice of clothes.

We ask that Early Years and Class 1 bring a packed lunch on this day.
The cost of our Christmas Lunch is more expensive than a normal school meal. However, school are going to subsidise the cost 

this year and no extra charge  above the normal cost of a school meal will be made.
If your child has a packed lunch and would like to have their Christmas meal please contact the school office before Wednesday 

29th November. Importance of 60 minutes physical activity 
every day - 





Reception to Year 6 classes are invited to stay in school for a Christmas Movie Night 
on Friday 8th December ( 3.15 - 5.15) to raise money for the PTA.
There will be a choice of three different Christmas Movies (one will be aimed 
specifically at the younger children and children who may find sitting through a 
movie hard and need  short  movement breaks etc) which the children will choose 
beforehand.
The cost per child will be £3. The children will already be wearing Christmas themed 
clothing (see separate poster for details) so do not need to bring a change of 
clothes but they will need to bring a packed tea / snacks and  a drink.
If you wish for your child to attend please send the exact money in a labelled 
envelope with the name of the child/children attending and addressed to The PTA 
by Friday 1st December. ( If your child attends Lego Club they will not be charged 
for that evening).
If someone other than usual is picking them up please contact the office to let them 
know earlier in the day.

   Parent Teacher Association



After the success of  our first ‘Babes 
in the Wood’ Stay and Play sessions 
run by our qualified Forest School 
Leader, Mrs Manners we can share 
the dates for the rest of  2023 and 
early 2024 with you:
Thursday 9th November 1.30-3.00
Thursday 7th December 1.30-3.00
Thursday 11th January 1.30- 3.00
Adults and Babes in Arms free.
£4.00 per child aged 12 months to 
4 years.

Join us in an unrivalled Forest Schools space in the 
beautiful grounds of  Whittingham Primary School.
Get to know other families from the area.
Help your child appreciate the awe and wonder of  nature 
while making friends, being creative and learning through 
our Forest Schools activities delivered by qualified school 
staff.

  Numbers are limited so that we can offer a truly unique experience so   
  please call the office on 01665574222 or email    
  admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk to book a place.





 

KS2 of Whittingham C of E Primary 

invites you to our production of …. 

 

This magical show promises to lead you on a classic tale of fantasy and 

adventure, performed by our very own dedicated and talented KS2 

children.  
 

When: All performances will be on Tuesday 12th December 

-If you have a baby/ toddler and would like to bring them then please attend the 

dress rehearsal 10am. 

- Afternoon performance at 1:30pm 

-Children are to return to school at 5pm for a 5:30pm start for the evening 

performance. 

Where: Whittingham Memorial Hall. 
 

We will not be selling tickets or reserving seats so please arrive in good time to 

avoid disappointment, as we are limited to numbers due to fire regulations. 

There will be a donations plate so you can ‘Pay What You Can’ to help us cover 

the costs of putting on a performance and hiring the hall. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 



Christingle Service in Church 21st December at 
1.30. 

We are really pleased to have regular involvement 
with the Church since Reverend Rich has been in 
post and following my meeting with him today we 
have decided to run our Christingle Service in a 
different way this year. 

Reverend Rich will lead the  Christngle Service on 
Thursday 21st December in Church at 1.30p.m.

Families will be invited to join their children to 
make the Christingles together in Church during 
the service interspersed with the children singing 
some lovely Christingle songs.

 I will be sending out a letter very shortly with full 
details and also for families to sign up to this 
special service but wanted to make sure everyone 
was aware beforehand so they can sort out work 
commitments etc.

Looking forwards to a very special service to 
bring us all together at the end of a busy term.

Best wishes
Belinda At
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On Friday 8th December  the 
children will be asked to come into 
school  in non uniform / Christmas 
clothing  and  donate £1 to raise 
money for the PTA.


